How will Ludlow support with transition?

In order for your child to feel happy at school they must be safe and secure. We ensure a robust transition plan for children transferring to our school that includes:

- 1. Prior visits with an adult known to them,
- 2. Staff attendance at external meetings,
- 3. Extra classroom visits
- 4. Key staff members attending infant schools,
- 5. A suitable transition programme depending on their needs.

In preparation for attending secondary school, we offer transition support that includes:

- 1. Extra transition visit accompanied by a member of staff,
- 2. Social stories,
- 3. Well being sessions

Any other support individual children may require.

The Wellbeing team, teachers and LSAs also support children with transition between schools and between year groups.